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Questions or More Information (301) 645-0555 

Name 
Paula Schiller  

Address 
5375 Janore Ct 
Marbury, MD 20658 

Phone 
3016534496  

Email 
paulamarquis@comcast.net 

Are you: 
For Topic 

Comment 
Face masks in public indoor settings should be required. The county should give out quality masks - n 95 or kn94 or n94. Fabric 
masks aren't good enough nor is a loose surgical mask. People get angry thinking it's not working but they aren't all wearing 
effective masks. There is a small but vocal group that wants to believe covid isn't real or isn't dangerous. Please do not fall for the 
lies these loud but small groups are spreading. We know germ theory- we don't want to live in pre 1860's conditions as if we don't 
know how viruses and bacteria spread. Thank you for doing the factually based steps for public health purposes.  
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Thank you, 
Charles County, MD  
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